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Welcome to the Personal Learning Base

This booklet gives you a bit more information about

the Riverbank.

All of our placements are decided by the Local Authority

and each child gains entrance after an initial visit by the

Head of Unit and then a possible second visit where they

come and spend time within the Riverbank.

Some of you will come to school in transport provided

by Leicestershire County Council's SEN transport

department. The taxis will drop you off to the front door

where you will always be greeted by a member of our

team.

Inclusion in to the mainstream school attached will depend

on the needs of each individual child, taking in to

consideration anxiety levels, need, lessons taught and

cohort.



The Staff

Mrs Sahota

Head of Unit

Miss Dixon

Class Teacher

Mrs Greenwood

Class Teacher

Mrs Bottomley

Intervention Teacher

Mrs Perkins

Higher Level Teaching Assistant



The Staff

Mrs Mayfield

Learning support

Mrs Barolia

Learning support

Miss Payne

Learning support

Mrs Dattani

Learning support



My school uniform

Blue jumper or cardigan

Grey trousers, dress or skirt





I will have fun in the....

Sensory

Room

Outdoor learning area



I will learn in the....

Classroom

Outdoor Classroom



I will learn in the....

Computer room

Gym



I will use these....

Toilets

Outdoor area

I will play here....



Playground

Dinner hall

I will eat here...



I will swim here...

Swimming pool



THE SCHOOL DAY

Your school day will go as follows…

8.45- Doors open and come in for Breakfast

9.10- Active bodies

9.30- Maths

10.15- Mindfulness Break

10.30- snack

10.45- break time

11.00- English

11.45- story time

12.10- Lunch

1.10- Phonics

1.30- Topic

2.30- Enrichment

3.10- Home time



CONTACT US

Riverbank

Brookside Primary School

Oadby

Leicestershire

Le24fu

01162713680

Email: office@brookside.leics.sch.uk

Website: www.brookside.leics.sch.uk

Head of Unit Email: gsahota@brookside.leics.sch.uk

Thank you for visiting and we hope to see

you soon!


